
 

 
 

13th January 2017 
  

 
TOYS 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This half term Team 1 children will be exploring the text ‘​Toys in Space’ by Mini                
Grey. Therefore, I have asked that children bring in a toy from home to keep for a                 
number of purposes throughout the half term. 
 
I have already informed the children that it can be any toy they have and don’t mind                 
sharing with others. I would recommend that it is not a brand new toy and not and                 
electronic or expensive toy! 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Miss Hankinson  
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 


